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Episcopal priest
Wheatland

‘‘Regarding zoning and
pianning, 1 would iike to see
a little more done there, in
that area, toward removing
some of the anomalies of in-
dustry and commercial ex-
isting in the lap of residen-

.....
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Rev. Sidney A Hoadlev 111 70712 7005

Funeral services for the Rev. Sidney A. Hoadley I11, 77, were held Friday, M3 12, 1995 aints
Episcopal Church in Wheatland, with the Rev. Richard Kalber officiating. Interment followed in the
Wheatland Cemetery. The Rev. Hoadley died at Platte County Memorial Hospital in Wheatland on
Monday, May R, 1995 Memarial gifte to the donor’s choice wonld be annrociated by the family

He was born May 3, 1918 at Castana, Iowa, the son of Sidney A. and Rebecca (Shay) Hoadley II. He
moved with his family at an early age to Wyoming, and attended schools in Torrington, Lingle and
Guernsey. He then attended a boarding school in Laramie, moving to Lincoln, Neb., where he graduated
from Undversity High School.

Aller lus gradguauon from the University of Nebraska, he attended the Episcopal Theological Semi-
nary in Cambridge, Mass. He served his internship in Central City, Neb., and in 1943, he went to Green
River, Wyo.

He ﬂﬂgMﬂf?’ Ellen Maxam were married in St. Matthew’s Cathadral in I aramie, on Ang 17, 1944,
He was 2 priest in Evansten, Wheatland, Clay Ceatcr, Kaas., and Canyon City, Colo. He iofl (e miiuis-
try for a time and worked in banking and construction in Denver, Colo. He returned to Wyoming to the
ministry in 1969 and served in Laramie, Rock River, Medicine Bow, Hanna and ithen Wheatiand, where
he retired in 1983,

He is survived by his wiie, Mary Elien of Wheatiand, daugnter and son-in-law Kebecca and Terral
Young of Winnemucca, Nev., and a son, Sidney A. Hoadley IV of Laramie. Also left are two sisters,
Betty Jane Leupold and Patrice Huddleston, both of Lincoln, Neb., and three grandchildren. He was
preceded indeath by his parents, and one brother. The casket was closed for the service.

The Colyer Funeral Home of Torrington was in charge of arrangements.



